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ITEM TITLE: Discussion of Summer Food Program (Councilwoman Randolph) 
 

 

TOWN COUNCIL ACTION: 
 

PROCLAMATIONS, 

AWARDS, AND 

PRESENTATIONS 

 Department: LEGISLATIVE 

INTRODUCTIONS  Exhibits: N/A 

 
CONSENT AGENDA  

COUNCIL DISCUSSION YES 

ADMINISTRATIVE  

 

REQUEST: For the Town Council to discuss the Summer Food Program and its funding amounts for 

year 2020, 2021, 2022, and 2023. 

 

SUMMARY: The Town of Eatonville has participated  in the Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) for 

many years. The Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) is a federally-funded, state-administered 

program. SFSP reimburses program operators who serve free healthy meals and snacks to children and 

teens in low-income areas. The Summer Food Service Program, also known as the Summer Meals 

Program, was established to ensure that children continue to receive nutritious meals when school is not 

in session. When school is out, SFSP provides free meals to kids and teens in low-income areas. 

The Town was previously funded $25,000 from the State to subsidize the summer food program. Further 

discussion is being requested on how the summer food program is being funded.  

 
 

RECOMMENDATION: Form Town Council to discuss how the summer food program is being funded 

during the Town of Eatonville summer season. 

 

FISCAL & EFFICIENCY DATA: N/A 


